Faye Globa

From: 28(1)

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 12:38 PM

To: Daniel LeBlanc; Terina Shaw; Landon Mohl; Bob Hawkins; stevens@regina.ca
Subject: [External email] Incredible

Firstly please send this to the rest of the councillors | could not find email addresses for.

| find it incredible that the councillors for the city of Regina (Except for the Mayor and 3 others) voted for the
completely ludicrous motion.

There is many thousands of people in this city and many hundreds of companies that work directly for the
energy sector.

You have just literally spit in their face and said we do not care about you and you are insignificant.

| ask you how are face masks made, face shields, rubber gloves etc. With oil products.

The health care system is one of the largest users of energy products (everything is made from plastic which
comes from oil). So if you do not want this advertising then remove your masks and don’t go any health care
provider.

Effective this morning | contacted my architects and engineers and have put on hold all work for the expansion
in Regina of my business and if this motion passes | will guarantee that | will move to a more business friendly

city.

Get back to the work of managing the city. Work on improving the city not destroying it. Work on finding
efficiencies in city operations and not having 10 people at a site and only 2 working and on and on.

28(1)

Sent from Windows Mail

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments you were not
expecting, even from known senders. Contact the TDI ServiceDesk at 306-777-7980 if the email is suspicious.






